BROADWAY BETWEEN 155th AND 156th STREETS

NEW YORK 32, NEW YORK

February 20th, 1963
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Professor José Ferrater Mora
4 Department of Spanish
: Bryn Mawr College
Bryn Mawr
Pennsylvania

My dear Professor Ferrater:

I am enclosing herewith a letter from
Mr. A. Hyatt Mayor, President of the Hispanie
Society, which was sent down to Santiago, We
' hope that it will now reach you. We also trust
: | that the certificate will be returned to the
' ' Society so that it can be re-sent. We are yery
sorry for the delay involved.
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Yours very sincerely,

Alice J. McVan
Curator for Membership Records




